
     Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

      50 Burrows Drive 

      Bingham 

      Nottinghamshire 

      NG13 7AT 

            Bingham Primary School and Nursery 

13th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

What a windy and wet start to the term it has been! 

 

Year 6 SATs Information Presentation 

Many thanks to all parents who attended the parents meeting this week.  The presentation has 

been added to the school website: Bingham Primary School & Nursery - SATs (eschools.co.uk)  

 

Uniform 

Following my update regarding school uniform, I am pleased to see some children are wearing 

the new items. We have received samples from MacPac of some uniform items in various sizes 

and these will be available in the school office if you would like to judge the sizes.  

 

Mr Marshall  

Mr Marshall will be having some time off over the next few weeks as he is having surgery for a hip 

replacement and the associated recovery time. Mr Marshall is a huge part of our school 

community and will be missed by the staff and children. I am sure you will join me in wishing him 

the very best for a speedy recovery and return to BPS!  

 

Watches 

Some children are keen to wear their digital and smart watches to school, but this is not permitted. 

Children learning to tell the time are allowed to wear an analogue watch.  

 

Young Voices 

School has three additional tickets available for this event, if you are interested in purchasing an 

additional ticket/s, please see Mrs Orton or Mrs Ellis. 

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Term 3 
9th January 

26th January 

3rd February 

3rd February 

10th February   

10th February   

Clubs Begin 

Special Guest Assembly 

NSPCC Number Day 

RSA Pupil Parliament 

Young Voices – Sheffield Arena 

Last day of term 

Term 4 
20th February 

17th March 

28th March 16:30-19:00/ 29th March 15:50-17:30 

30th March  

31st March 

First day of term 

Red Nose Day 

Parent Consultation Meetings 

Last Day of Term 

Staff Training Day – School Closed 

Term 5 Begins on Monday 17th April 2023 
 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Gayle Ellis, Headteacher 

https://binghamprimary.eschools.co.uk/web/sats/637112

